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THE NEW YEAR 

Are YOU still writing "1954 11 instead of "1955 11 ? It takes time, it takes time! 

From reports reaching The Bulletin, seems most every one had a fine Christmas 
and is off to a good new year. And come to think of it, the old year was a mighty good 
one for the University We dedicated the Religion Center, put parts of the new Student 
Center to work, completed Coach Buster Brannon ' s practice gym and spudded in the 
fine new boys' dormitory . Enrollment was up a bit, students for the most part seemed 
more serious and interested, school spirit went up a notch or two and Abe Martin's 
gridmen won four games as against three. 

Yep, things are looking up generally and if we hold the pace, 1955 should be just as 
good. On the docket : Formal dedication of Student Center; completion of new boys' 
dorm (by September); maturing of other plans in many areas of activity. There's 
work to be done . 

555-555-555 

SPRING SCHEDULES READY 

Registrar Calvin Cumbie reports that the schedule of classes and registration instruc -
tions for the Spring semester are now available in his office . 

Incidentally, it 's a neat package - - all done up in one booklet ready for use. The 
credit goes to Dean Moore and his righthand gal, Dixie Henry. 

555-555-555 

NEW GENERAL INFO CATALOGUE READY 

The new issue of Part I of our catalogue, "General Information, " is now available in 
the Printing and Mailing Room. We hope to get them into the hands of any and all 
prospective students in the next few we ks . 

The arresting cover is by Leonard Logan who describes the work as "aggressive, 
shouting for attention. " No one can deny that it is unusual. There are a half dozen 
new pictures, a new map of the campus and corrections and changes on almost 
every page. 

If YOU know any prospective students, let's get one of the little catalogues into their 
hands. 

555-555-555 
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NOTES OF FOLKS OF NOTE 

T. SMITH McCORKLE, dean of Fine Arts, was in Los Angeles last week for the 
meeting of he National Association of Schools of Music. Dean is serving his second 
term as regional vice-president of the Association . 

That was something - - getting the NOEL KEITH' s Christmas card from California. 
A right pretty one , too . 

JACK SUGGS, GLENN ROUTT and BILL REED of Brite were all in New York at 
year's end for a number of meetings in their field . 

CARLETON CALKIN will attend the Convention of the College Art Association in 
New York on Ja . 27 , 28 , 29 . He will be the only speaker from the Southwest -- and 
i fact, the first man from our area to appear on the program of this group. Ouite 
an honor for man and school , we ' d say. 

Also i conventio : CY LaGRONE at the three-day affair of the Southwestern Psycho­
logical Association in Oklahoma City . 

WALTHER VOLBACH has b en made a member of the advisory board of the 
American Educational Theater Association after several years as chairman of the 
C rriculum Project and t h e Opera ProJect. 

New chairman of the committee on Science Education of the Texas Academy of 
Science is WILLIS HEWATT. (Aside : And he's got the redheadedest grandson you 
ever saw. ) 

In New York this week: HE RY HARDT» DUTCH MEYER» ABE MARTIN and AMOS 
MELTON for the annual me e ting of the NCAA Dutch will stay over a week as he's 
t e SW ep on the ·ational Football Rules Committee. Melton and Martin went to 
fill out the delegation (a d for fun ; Dr. Hardt was to do the work. 

555-555-555 

FACULTY LU CHEONS: 

Don't forget that th faculty luncheons at noon on Wednesdays in Weatherly Hall will 
continue on Jan. 12-19, However, th e next w ek, Jan. 26 (during final exams) will 
be an off w k -- NO LUNCHEON. 

We'll have a new series of faculty events starting in February with the new Semester. 
1 Tis hoped hat everybody will be able to attend. 

555-555-555 
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NOTE: In complianc with a recent decision of the Deans' Council, Friday, Jan. 14, 
will be the last day for dropping a course. 

FACULTY DINING ROOM READY IN STUDENT CENTER 

Logan Ware and Elizabeth Youngblood of Student Center staff call the attention of all 
to the fact that the faculty dining room is now ready for use. It is located just off 
the main cafeteria and will seat around 40. 

"We cordially invite all faculty and staff members to use the room, " Miss Youngblood 
said. "After going through the regular cafeteria lines they may take their trays 
directly into the room set aside for their use. We hope the spot will become a gather­
ing place for faculty during the noon hour. " 

555-555-555 

SCHEDULE OF FINAL EXAMS, FALL SEMESTER 

Registrar Calvin Cumbi announces that the schedule for final examinations is now 
ready. There's a copy attached, but if additional copies are wanted, they are avail­
able to both faculty and students in the Registrar's office. 

555-555-555 

EXCUSED ABSE CES 

Harry Winters and Joe Robillard. These boys were involved in an auto accident on 
their return to the Campus . T ey were detained for two days and requested that 
their instructors be informed that their absence from classes was not deliberate. 

Signed: C. J. Firkins, Dean of Men. 

In o der to participate in a basketball game in Fayetteville, Ark., the following boys 
are absent from classes from 5 p. m. Monday, Jan. 3, until Wednesday, Jan. 5, at 
10 a. m.: 

Virgil Bak r 
Buddy Brumley 
Bill Estill 
Tomm.y Hill 
J. Bryan Kilpatrick 

Albert Lampkin 
Jam a O'Bannon 
John Pie kens 
Richard O'Neal 
Delb rt Tucker 

30-30-30 

Ray Warren 
Charles White 
Jim Brock, Publicity 
Dave Hicks, Manager 




